
 

                                                                                                                                                          12/10/23 

To whom it may concern, 

In writing to you I wish to hereby confirm that Liam Ocak (D.O.B. 15/3/16) is a pupil in 2nd 

class in Scoil Mhuire Lahinch and is enrolled in the school for the current academic year 

2023/24. 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

______________________ 

Bryan Curry (Deputy Principal) 


